
Students and faculty from the University of British Columbia visits 

College of Forestry. 

Students and faculty from the University of British Columbia (UBC) visited 

College of Forestry on 3
rd

 June 2016 as part of their international cross cultural 

touring programme.  The objective of the visit to COF was to benefit from the 

varied biodiversity and cultural richness of the state of Kerala and to have 

exchanges in the field of education and research and in particular in tropical 

forestry and agroforestry between the College of Forestry, KAU and UBC. An 

interactive session with the students and faculty was held in the seminar hall of 

the college during the day. The UBC team consisting of Professors Sussy 

lavallae, Ingrid Jarvis, Marja Mackenzie and 20 Students also proposed a 

student exchange programme between the two institutions.  

UBC faculty and students visiting the College and news clipping of the visit in Mathrubhumi daily on 5 June, 2016. 
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